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SCHOOL DIARY 
 
Friday, 8th July - Year 3 Class Worship 
Parents and carers of children in Year 3 are invited to join us for their Class Worship which will be held 
in the school hall at 9.00am. (Please remember to wear a face mask.) 
 

Friday, 8th July - Partnership with Parents Meeting at 9.40am  
This term during our Partnership with Parents meeting we will be reviewing the past year at Eastry 
including our Forest School. All parents and carers are warmly invited to attend in person or virtually via 
zoom. Feedback from previous sessions has been invaluable to us to plan how we can improve the 
school for your children. 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79830489642?pwd=Q2STDAlV36ZIQpt2vP9VjnAuBcLHmE.1 
 

Meeting ID: 798 3048 9642 
Passcode: 6zLYd1 

 

Friday, 8th July - PTFA Tuck Shop after School on the Playground 
Don’t forget to bring some change when you collect your child on Friday, 8th July for the next PTFA Tuck 
shop being held after school on the playground! 
 

Monday, 11th July - Fledglings Vision Checks and also Fledglings & Year 6 National Child 
Measurement Programme 
 
Monday, 11th July - New Fledglings ‘Stay and Play’ session 2.15-3.15pm 
 
Tuesday, 12th July - New Fledglings ‘Stay and Play’ session 2.15-3.15pm 
 
Tuesday, 12th July - Year 6 Production at 5.30pm in the School Hall 
You are warmly invited to attend the Year 6 production of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’. The 
performance starts at 5.30pm in the school hall. Any older siblings are very welcome to attend with a 
parent or other adult. There will also be a retiring collection for donations  towards the Year 6 Leaver’s 
Party to give them a fantastic send off! 
 

Wednesday, 13th to Friday 15th July - Transition Days 
Children will spend the 3 days in their new classroom with their new staff so they can adjust to their 
new routines and class space before the summer holidays. We will put up signs so you can see where 
their new classrooms are and staff will be outside their new classrooms to greet the children on arrival. 
Current Year 6 will use the Fledglings’ classroom as a base and will be with Miss Riggs, current Fledglings 
teacher. In the new academic year, we will hold parent information sessions so you can meet the 
teacher and we will update you nearer the time. 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79830489642?pwd=Q2STDAlV36ZIQpt2vP9VjnAuBcLHmE.1


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

After School Clubs Finish Next Week 
Please note there are no after school clubs on the last week of term, all clubs finish next week. 
Details of after school clubs for next year will be sent in September and will not run during the first 
week of term. 
 

SCHOOL DIARY - Continued 
 
Wednesday, 13th July - New Fledglings ‘Stay and Play’ session 2.15-3.15pm 
 
Thursday, 14th July - Year 5 Swimming 
 
Thursday, 14th July - New Fledglings ‘Stay and Play’ session 2.15-3.15pm 
 
Thursday, 14th July - Year 6 Production at 5.30pm in the School Hall 
You are warmly invited to attend the Year 6 production of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’. The 
performance starts at 5.30pm in the school hall. Any older siblings are very welcome to attend with a 
parent or other adult. There will also be a retiring collection for donations  towards the Year 6 Leaver’s 
Party to give them a fantastic send off! 
 

Friday, 15th July - Year 2 Class Worship 
Parents and carers of children in Year 2 are invited to join us for their Class Worship which will be held 
in the school hall at 9.00am. (Please remember to wear a face mask.) 
 

Friday, 15th July - New Fledglings ‘Stay and Play’ session 2.15-3.15pm 
 
Friday, 15th July - Parents are invited to visit their child’s new classroom and teaching 
staff from 3.25pm to 4.00pm 
 
Friday, 15th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Party 3.30 to 5.30pm on the School Field 
 
Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th July - Year 6 Residential visit to Bewl Water 
Further details regarding timings have been sent to year 6 parents separately. 
 

Monday 18th, July - Year 5 visit to The Mining Museum at Betteshanger County Park 
 
Thursday, 21st July - Year 6 Leavers Service at 9.15am at St. Mary’s Church, Eastry 
 
Thursday, 21st July - Year 5 Swimming 
 
Thursday, 21st July - Year 6 T-shirt Signing and Clap-out 
Parents and carers are invited to join us on the playground at the end of the school day for the Eastry 
tradition of clapping out our Year 6 children. Gates will open at 3.20pm. 
 

Thursday, 21st July - Last Day of Term 6 

 



INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

 

What parents need to know about Minecraft 

Giving players the freedom to craft entire worlds from an interactive landscape, Minecraft has been 

described as the ultimate sandbox game (that is, it eschews the usual pre-determined goals or objectives 

in favour of creativity and exploration). With enthralling gameplay that encourages inventiveness and 

problem solving. 

Although the game itself is mostly child friendly and conflict free, some hazards persist that could upset 

younger users, including disruptive rival players, contact from strangers and the occasional in-game scare.  

Selecting ‘Creative’ or ‘ Peaceful’ mode allows children to play Minecraft without having to contend with 

enemies. It’s also a great way for you to get used to playing the game with them, with the difficulty level is 

lower. This allows you to work together on a long-term project, creating something special without the 

threat of zombies or creepers damaging your building. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  11.7.22 

MONDAY   

Ballet (3.30-4.15pm) Yes 

Athletics (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

  

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Singing Club (8.00-8.35am) Yes 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

OTHER COMMUNITY NEWS 
Foodshare Kent 
Dover Children’s Centres have applied to be distributors for fareshare food parcels. Further information 
can be found by visiting Home - FareShare Kent. If you would like to collect a parcel please email 
DDSCC@kent.gov.uk who will then contact you to complete the necessary paper work. 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ffaresharekent.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLindsay.Ellard%40kent.gov.uk%7C18dc949ae788422c845708da5e7405fa%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637926149644244416%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

